
Dear [ ], 

You are invited to participate in a study conducted by the Research Shop, part of the Community 

Engaged Scholarship Institute, at the University of Guelph. This study is in partnership with, and 

at the request of, the Perinatal Mental Health Coalition in the Waterloo Region. 

The purpose of this study is to understand the prevalence and use of perinatal mental health 

screening tools in the Waterloo region. We are currently seeking health practitioners who work 

with expecting and new parents to participate in a 3–5-minute Qualtrics survey. The decision to 

participate in this study is completely voluntary. Declining to participate will not affect your 

relationship with the University of Guelph or the Perinatal Mental Health Coalition in any way.  

If you would like to participate in the study, please fill out this Qualtrics Survey here or using the 

QR Code below: https://uoguelph.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_b1V7GtKEwQa4MiG. Note that 

your information will be anonymous, and only the research team will have access to your data. 

 

If you have any questions, or would prefer to fill out the survey with the help of a researcher, you 

may contact the Project Manager, Julia Linares-Roake at linaresj@uoguelph.ca 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

[ ] 
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